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January 21, 2017 
 
NBTA Umpire Association 
 

 
 RE:  Hudson 51 Official Wear, LLC 
 
  
To John Carroll, David Frame, and entire umpire staff: 
 
 We are writing you to provide a brief introduction to Hudson 51 Official Wear, LLC.   Hudson 
51 Official Wear, LLC was established in 2014 and incorporated in 2015.  Hudson 51 Official Wear, 
LLC operates as a Limited Liability Corporation, authorized to transact business within the State of 
Georgia and through the internet. 
 

As you may be aware, Marvin Hudson is on the Major League Baseball Umpire staff.  Marvin 
Hudson’s first year as a Major League Baseball Umpire was in 1998 and he has since officiated 
approximately 2000 Major League Baseball Games.   

 
Over the past years one of Marvin Hudson’s primary goals has been to create an affordable 

umpire, referee, official attire and equipment supply company for the benefit of fellow officials.  In 
association with same, it is our desire to be able to offer ACC licensed products for officials within 
your conference. 

 
 We would like to thank all of you for allowing us to be your official uniform supplier. 
 
 We have several options available to choose from on our website (www.hudson51wear.com) 
when it comes to Shirts and Jackets. We have created a special page within our website just for you.  
Simple go to www.hudson51wear.com, click “Associations/Groups” on the top header, then click 
“NBTA”. 
 
 We currently have the following items available online for you: 
 
FITTED “NBTA” HAT: BLACK 
 
Available in Plate, Base, & Combo.  
Sizes ranging from 6 ¾- 8. 
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PRO-STYLE "NBTA" SHORT SLEEVE SHIRT 

  
 
 
 
CONVERTIBLE BASE UMPIRE JACKET WITH NBTA LOGO 
 

  
 
 
 
LONG SLEEVE 1/4 ZIP PULLOVER WITH NBTA LOGO 
 

 
 
 
 
THERMAL FLEECE UMPIRE JACKET WITH NBTA LOGO 
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 We also understand that NBTA umpires may want additional colors when it comes to shirts 
with the NBTA logo embroidered thereon. We are in the process of adding that option to our website. 
Until then, or if you need any other assistance please reach out to us by phone at 1-800-952-5103. 
 
 We again sincerely thank you for this opportunity and look forward to working with you 
  

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Clay Park 
Marvin Hudson 

 
 


